
 

 

 

June 3, 2020 

Our last Resident surveillance test results came in from Sunday. Those results showed eight new positive 

cases and those residents placed in isolation today. We do not have any new positive staff results since 

last report. 

Today we have had 28 total cases with residents, 18 remain in-house, one discharged, two recovered 

and six deaths.  A total of six staff members have previously tested positive and three of those cleared 

by Public Health to return to duty. 

We continue to be in contact with various health agencies with updates of our current status and 

appreciate their direction and support. We also wish to our staff, the Resident’s families, and the 

community for their ongoing support. 

Sincerely,  

Ron Stursma, Administrator   
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